
 

The North Texas Textbook Coordinators’ Association is looking for its 
2024 IMCAT Conference Scholarship Recipient. 

For qualified applicants, please send your application letter by November 15, 2024, 
to NTTCA-IM Board. 

Amanda Piper-McClure – amanda.pipermcclure@nisdtx.org 

NTTCA-IM President  

Cherie Crews - cherie.crews@kellerisd.net 
NTTCA-IM Vice President  

Sandra Coker – cokerc@lisd.net  
NTTCA-IM Secretary 

Laila Mohmand - laila.mohmand@gcisd.net  
NTTCA-IM Treasurer 

Qualifications 

 A member of NTTCA-IM and must be current with registration. 
 Member has never attended the state conference hosted by IMCAT. 
 Instructional Materials Coordinator for either Region 10 or 11 (DFW 

area) 

Provide a brief statement explaining the financial need of your district, 
explain why you should be awarded the scholarship, and confirm that you 
have your district's support to attend IMCAT.  

Scholarship awards will be paid directly to IMCAT. The recipient or 
district will be responsible for travel, hotel, and all other expenses 
outside the conference fee. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


